
   Caerlaverock News 

                                                                                                         7th June 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We have had a busy few weeks across the partnership and events taking place in school.  

Thank you to all families and friends who attended our successful annual sports day.   

** Here are a few up-coming events:                                                                                                   
P7 Partnership Trip to Carlisle: Monday 10th June                                                          
The pupils are leaving by train to Carlisle for a fun-filled day at the Trampoline Park and 
having lunch in McDonald’s.  Make sure that your child is at the station by 8.40am.  Wear 
your Leaver’s Hoodie and comfortable tracksuit. 

End of session Celebration & Presentation evening – Monday 17th June - 6pm - school             
We will be bidding a fond farewell to our seven Primary 7 pupils and celebrating pupil 
success across the school.  Please complete the return slip below so that we have numbers 
for the event.  Please could we limit P1-6 pupil families to two guests initially and if we have 
spare seats at the end of the week, once the returns have arrived in school, we will be back 
in touch. 

Open Afternoon – Tuesday 18th June – 2pm – 3pm                                                                 
Dear Parents / carers – You are invited to come along to view your child’s work / jotters that 
they use in class linked to different subject areas.  Your child will also ‘Be the Teacher’ and 
have an opportunity to show you their mental maths booklets and different strategies that 
they use doing mental maths, linked to the ‘developing number knowledge’ work we have 
been doing in our school improvement plan. 

Staffing for session 2024 – 2025                                                                                              
Next session we welcome a Probationer to the staffing team.  The newly appointed teacher 
is Mrs McCubbin and she is looking forward to joining Caerlaverock Primary.  She will be 
teaching P1-3, alongside Mrs Thomson who will be the Probationer Supporter.  Mrs 
McCubbin will come into school to meet the children in the last full week of term.                                                                                    

Moving on Morning – Thursday 20th June                                                                           
We will welcome our new entrants for the morning and arrange the children into their new 
classes.  Next session our class groups will be as follows: 

- P1-3 = 13 – Mrs Thomson 
- P4-7 = 12 – Mrs Caprani 
- P7 pupils will be at their Induction Days from Wed 19th – Fri 21st June – good luck! 

We thank you all for your support over the past few weeks regarding staff absence.  The 

P1-4 children have been exceptional in their resilience skills and continue to work hard 

on their tasks.  I have enjoyed the opportunity to work with them in class.Kind regards,                                                                                                                  

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 

End of session Celebration / Presentation Evening – Monday 17th June 2024 at 6pm 

Name of child/ren: _______________________________ 

Number of guests attending: _______________________ 

Signed: ________________________________________ 


